
Watab Township 

Special Road Site Meeting 

Thursday, November 21, 2019 

 

Supervisors: Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak 

Attendees: Todd Waytashek, Mike – Midwest Tree, AAA Tree Service, Jason Zwilling Construction, Brian 

Erdmann – Rice Contracting 

 

Notes: The above met at the corner of 95th Street NW and Lakewood Shores Road to drive and review all 

areas to be trimmed, cut back, or trees/shrubs removed from the Right of Way (ROW) on Lakewood 

Shores Road (95th Street NW to the Railroad tracks).  All trees to be removed were marked with a blue X. 

Letters to 4 property owners will be sent noticing them of shrubs that are quite large to advise them 

that the township intends to trim back, unless the landowners wish to complete the work themselves. 

Meeting commenced at 9am and the road site tour ended at approximately 1015am. 

 

Submitted, Julie Johnson, Chair 


